
 
 

 
                      STOCKBROKING LTD 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
 
We are very pleased to inform you that the Stock Exchange of Mauritius has resumed trading as from 
today. For the safety of all stake holders, who are now mostly under confinement, we are now able to 
carry out trading operation from home. The measures put in place to make this possible might however 
cause certain inconvenience to some of our clients wishing to trade and we wish to apologize for this. Rest 
assured that we are taking every possible measures in order to minimize these and we would ask for your 
patience and comprehension during this period of confinement which we hope will be lifted in the near 
future. Following our first experience after today’s trading, the measures that we shall have to insist upon 
are as follows: 
 

1. Every stockbroker has access to only one trading desk, with the result that all buying and selling 
can only be executed by only one trader. This has and would in the coming days cause a lot of 
congestion, which we would try to fluidify as far as possible. To that effect all our trader with 
whom you would be in contact, by phone or by mail, will do their best to assist you in finalizing 
your orders before issuing the instructions to ROSELYNE to be placed on the market. Please note 
that Roselyne will NOT be available for answering any queries from clients. Alternatively you 
would be most welcomed to post your trading instructions on our WEB site. 

 
2. As we are not in the office and with no postal services and very limited banking support we have 

to insist that ALL CLIENTS WISHING TO BUY must deposit funds on the bank account of MUA 
Stockbroking Ltd BEFORE we can be in a position to execute their orders. Please note that all funds 
deposited with us are productive of interest, computed daily, from the date that they reach the 
bank until actually used to settle a trade. Unused funds can be called back at any time. During 
these uncertain times, you are invited to deposit funds in advance in order not to miss any 
potential opportunities. 
 

 We rely on your usual cooperation so that we may in return be in a position to offer you our best possible 
service. 
 
Many thanks. 
 
Rgds.        
 
 
Pierre A. de Chasteigner du Mée 
 


